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The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Bruce Lamb, Jim Powell, Sharon McCauley, Chet Sharpe, Roger Beebe, Ron Shasteen, Don 
Meyer, Fred Jones 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
GUESTS:  None 
 
ELECTION OF SECRETARY 2020:  Darrel Larson was nominated to continue as Secretary 
for 2020.  There were no other nominations for Secretary.  After the vote, Darrell Larson was 
unanimously elected Secretary. 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the December 5, 
2019 meeting was approved. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported on all upcoming tournaments 
for January thru May of 2020; Bowling for Cancer 1/25/20 and Sweethearts Scotch Doubles 
2/9/20.  The parking lot lights at the Bell Center have been repaired.  Saturday “No-Tap tourna-
ment is again being conducted as directed by management. 
 
Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Nothing to report 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe reported that the 2019 
New Year’s Eve party at Lakeview Lanes was a huge success and had 140 in attendance.  Bruce 
Lamb was the MC for the night and lost his voice again, but fun was had by all.  Bruce Lamb 
added that the Sun City Hall of Fame is going well and bowling tournaments at Bell Lanes are 
scheduled with entry forms at both centers. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:   Discussion was had on the importance of all guest bowlers whether league or 
open bowlers.  Management will remind bowlers/guests that no food or alcohol can be brought 
in from outside the center only bottled water. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:34am. 
 
Next meeting:  February 6, 2020 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


